
Soucey, Stephanie 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dan Adams <dadams@cqsusa.com> 
Tuesday, October 13, 2020 8:18 PM 
Marion County Zoning 
About that proposed chicken processing plant... .. 

I live about a mile from the proposed site . I strongly disagree with this plant being located here for health and 
environmental reasons. Also the smell especially during the summer months. Plants such as this should be located far 
away from neighborhoods. 

Thank You 
Dan Adams 

Sent from my iPhone 

The information contained in this message, including attachments, may contain privileged or confidential information 
that is intended to be delivered only to the person identified above. If you are not the intended recipient, or the person 
responsible for delivering this message to the intended recipient, MacAljon requests that you immediately notify the 
sender and asks that you do not read the message or its attachments, and that you delete them without copying or 
sending them to anyone else. 
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Soucey, Stephanie 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

To whom it may concern, 

joanna valerioti < 123stavro@gmail.com > 

Sunday, October 11, 2020 4:30 PM 
Marion County Zoning 
NO to Chicken processing plant in Micanopy! 

)_()\ \07SU 

Hello, I am a resident in this neighborhood and just today was informed of this possible chicken processing plant. 
I live on NW 190 st. And this will directly affect my quality of life, due to the runoff of processing thousands of chickens 
daily contaminating my water, filling the air I breathe with pathogens and bring an increase of large truck traffic to our 
streets. 
This is a rural, yet family oriented neighborhood that also is home to a family park, an elementary school, churches, 
monastery, cemeteries & some small local family farms. We do value the quality of life we have here and purposely 
chose this are to live fir the serenity and beauty of the area. We enjoy being outside and the clean air of this rural area. 
Please do not allow this chicken processing plant to open here. 
Wate also very concerned about the value of the property the doors this would open to more animal processing facilities 
that would further degrade this beautiful neighborhood. 
Micanopy is known fir it's serene quaintness and quiet beauty, please preserve that. 
There are other locations away families that would be more suitable. 
Thank you for your careful consideration of this matter. 
Kimberly Valerioti 
352-804-1923 
123stavro@gmaii.com 

Sent from my iPhone 


